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I support HB 3542. Allowing motorcycles to move between lanes of traffic is already a 

common practice across most of the world. It makes motorcycles a safer, more 

practical and convenient method of travel, unlocking their benefits to congestion and 

carbon emissions without any additional infrastructure. 


